
December 31, 2024, YOYO (You’re On Your Own) Hike 
 
Just like all our December hard hikes, the last scheduled hike of the year is on your 
own. It doesn’t have to be taken on New Year’s Eve (the usual last Tuesday of the 
month hike schedule). The YOYO hike lets you adjust the outing to fit your own holiday 
schedule. Pick a new route or a favorite old trail; just get out sometime in late December 
and trek through the great outdoors. 
Happy Holidays – Carl Ludwig, Hikers Chairman 
 


